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    CARLA M. BUTLER 

 
March 21, 2014 

Via eFiling and Hand Delivery 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 Re:  Docket No. 14-999-06 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
On February 13, 2014, the Commission issued a Notice of Rulemaking Docket 
and Comment Period in Docket No. 14-999-06, providing an opportunity for 
interested parties to file comments concerning the proposed Lifeline rules.  
Enclosed for filing please find an original and five (5) copies of CenturyLink’s 
Comments, along with a certificate of service.  CenturyLink has marked up the 
proposed rules with additional edits, which for the most part are shown in blue 
and has also added comments.  Additionally CenturyLink has raised some 
questions and items for discussion that needs further clarification.  CenturyLink 
respectfully requests the Commission to schedule a technical conference where 
the parties can discuss the various proposed changes and received additional 
clarification regarding some of the proposed changes. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, or Jim Farr at 
(801) 238-0240. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
Carla M. Butler 
Paralegal 

Enclosures 
cc: Service List 


